



Timothy Crack
Department of Accountancy and Finance
University of Otago
PO Box 56
Dunedin

Thursday 4th October 2018

Dear Timothy

Re: Teaching Excellence Awards

It is my pleasure to inform you that you have been nominated for a Teaching Excellence Award in the 2018 OUSA Teaching Awards. Each year we seek feedback from the students of the University of Otago to determine who in our academic community represents the very best teachers in their field.

This is an opportunity both to acknowledge, on behalf of the students of Otago, the contribution lecturers make to their academic endeavours and future careers, and to encourage best practice in teaching.

You are warmly invited to the awards ceremony on the 19th of October at 7.00pm. The ceremony will begin with drinks and nibbles, and include an address by the 2018 Student President and the Vice-Chancellor's representative, and a musical performance. Formal attire is requested.

Please note that awards will only be awarded in absentia if we have received prior notice of your non-attendance. This is an invitation only event.

I look forward to seeing you at the awards ceremony, and congratulations on your nomination.

Sage Burke

Student Support Manager

Where: Hutton Theatre – Otago Museum, When: Friday 19th October 2018, 7.00pm RSVP: Friday 12th October – pip@ousa.org.nz